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LUNCH:  Cold cuts, tuna salad, potato salad, and cookies.
SONG:  God Bless America, led by Chanette.
          INVOCATION:  Jack G.


ANNOUNCEMENTS, EVENTS

 



    and OPPORTUNITITES  
The next Interclub will be Thursday March 5th 5:30 pm at Tri-county.  

Bowl for Kids’ Sake is at noon on Sunday, March 6th at Mardi Gras lanes.  Bowlers are:  Bill Finucane; Diana King; Amy Polzin; Mark Sawyer(?); Norm Schaeffer; Lisa Small; and Beryl Beryl Beryl Smith.  Come and watch as they bowl their way to stardom.  Could be a Rosita’s rendezvous following the bowling.  
Evening of Chocolate (to benefit Safe Passage), will be Feb 28th at Faranda’s (7-10 pm).  Tickets are $40.  See Dick Dowen.

Taryn (from the DeKalb club) is putting together a 100th Anniversary Party, to be held sometime this spring.  Jerry W. has agreed to be on the planning committee, but if anyone else from our club is interested, that would be great!  Talk to Abby. The first meeting will be Feb 22 (Sunday) at 4 pm at Panera Bread. Jennie and Jerry W. are our reps, but all are invited.
Shrimp dinner by the Sycamore HS key club.  (Shrimp or chicken tenders) $10.  March 6th.  Orders due by end of Feb.  See Toney.  Aloha.

Bookcase project banquet is tomorrow night at the DeKalb HS at 6 pm.  Tix available for $16.95.  Greg has stepped down from the board, so there’s a vacancy (hint, hint)

Joe is looking for volunteers to give the invocation.  Sign ups are happening.

Pathway cleanup is down the road (that’s a pun). It will be April 18, behind the theater.
Eliminate raffle has not been seen recently.  Anyone with news of its whereabouts, please let the editor know about it.
Feb 14 (VD).  Progressive dinner was a success.  Thanks to the host.  CORRECTION:  Mark Sawyer’s address for the dinner was listed as 302 Greenwood North, which was incorrect.  His address is 307 Greenwood North.  The Newsletter regrets the error.  And apologies to Mark’s neighbors.
Yearbooks are available!  

Service hours should be reported to Ken.

Dues are due.  Give them to Sue, who has returned!
PROGRAM

Today’s program was presented by John Faso, NIU Convocation Center Director. John hails from Niagara Falls NY.  He has hosted over 10,000 events for the Buffalo Sabres and Bills, the NF Convention Center, and the Jamestown NY ice arena.  He is married, with 3 children, and is now a DeKalb resident.  He has experience hosting lots of sports and concerts of all sizes.  John came here to merge Northern’s Convo department and Athletic department.  Formerly, they tried to put shows in that would please everybody, but these tend to be money losers.  They’ve now instituted a new philosophy based on the answers to two questions:  What events would you like to see?  Would you pay to see them?  The results are different.  Events geared towards students lost money, those towards 35-55 year olds made money.  Goal is to break event – some money losers balanced by the others.  Brad Paisley was a big success.  $45 K in concessions, over 90% was alcohol.  Being able to sell alcohol helped to get Paisley here.  Performers don’t like performing to stone cold sober audiences (but don’t tell anybody this).  Fatty’s and Molly’s and others did great business the day Paisley was here.   People from all over the country came.  Back in the day, the two departments were adversarial.  Convo would hold weekend nights for shows that never came, forcing basketball to weekdays.   Now basketball games are more common on Friday and Saturday nights.  Attendance at games is up 10-15% .   A wide variety of acts are coming these days.  One of the larger names that may come is Martin Short.  An ice show is very close to being booked.  (It would be televised nationally.)

For a really blue picture of the Convo, check out http://www.convocenter.niu.edu/convo/
Heard around the tables:

Know who dubbed Gordy a narcoleptic?  Why that was none other than Marc Strauss.
Quote for the day

“I would rather entertain and hope that people learned something than educate people and hope they were entertained.” 

– Walt Disney Company
UPCOMING PROGRAMS: (Why not invite a guest? – that could also mean a prospective member!)

Feb 25

DeKalb Chamber


Matt Duffy

Mar 4

Board Meeting


@ the Lincoln Inn
Mar 25

Finnish History


Diane Rogers

Apr   1

Board Meeting


@ the Lincoln Inn

Apr 15

Sycamore Historical Society

Sue Breeze
Today’s Attendance:



 
	36 ish
	Kish Kiwanians

	  1
	Guests: Marc 

	  0
	Circle-K:  

	  1
	Speaker:  John 

	38 ish
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Officers for 2014-2015





President                         Abby Chemers


President Elect                    Dick Dowen


Vice President                    Joe Gastiger


Treasurer                               Lisa Small


Asst. Treasurer                   Sue Doubler


Secretary                            Ken Doubler


Asst. Secretary             Jerry Wahlstrom


Immediate Past President      


 Greg Spears


Lt. Governor               George Van Dee


District Governor                 Jim Dooley





********************


Kishwaukee Kiwanis Meetings





2nd, 3rd, 4th, (and 5th) Wednesday at 11:45 a.m


Hopkins Park Community Room





********************


K-Family Events/Meetings





Circle K 	Every other Thursday night at 7:30 p.m. in the Student Center.  Hint:  To stay young, attend one of their meetings! 


	


AKtion Club – Second Tuesday of the month at 2:45 p.m. at Opportunity House (202 Lucas St.) in Sycamore.





********************


Defining Statement





Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to changing the world, one child and one community at a time.





********************


Flag Salute





As our flag signifies purity, valor, and justice, may we as true Kiwanians exemplify these virtues as we serve the children of the world.
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Serving the Children of the World








